
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
DELAY NOTICE P&O FERRIES 

T: (+44) 01823 335 666 

E: info@plexusfreight.com 

A: Kestrel Court, Harbour Rd Portishead 

Bristol BS20 7AN 

 
 

 

Dear Customer, 
 

We are writing to inform you that we are currently experiencing delays due to the major 
announcement made by P&O ferries following the announcement of around 800 UK 
employees losing their jobs. 

 
We expect there to be some disruption across the services between the UK & Europe and we 
are expecting delays at the ports of Calais and also Dover. 
 
We are continuing to monitor the situation and will of course update you with any further 
information, we are expecting this to settle down in the coming weeks. 

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding during these difficult times. 

Kind regards, 

Plexus Freight 
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